
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Department of Student Services 

 
 

 
 
TO:  Randy A. Liepa, Superintendent 
  
FROM: Kathy Donagrandi, Administrator of Student Services 
   

DATE: April 30, 2014 
 
SUBJECT:    Perrinville Preschool Programs 
 
 
Carol Carignan and Perrinville staff will provide an overview of the Livonia 
operated multi-district programs including Act 18 center preschool programs 
(ASD, VI, MOCI), Livonia Early Childhood programs (ECP), and Great Start 
Readiness programs (GSRP).   
 
Each of the unique programs will be explained and information regarding 
numbers, eligibility criteria, and parent supports will be reviewed. This 
presentation is currently scheduled for the Committee meeting on May 5, 2014. 
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